
I would like this charitable contribution to the Buena Park Historical Society
to be used toward the restoration of the Dreger Clock. 

Name:

Address:

City/State/Zip:

Phone (optional):

Email (optional):

Donation Amount:

Check Number:

 

Restoration Project Donation Form

Please add me to Email News

federal tax id:  95-3637307
Checks can be made out to and mailed to:
 Buena Park Historical Society,
 6631 Beach Blvd., Buena Park, CA 90621.

$

 
an historical restoration project of 
the Buena Park Historical Society

You might know it as the "big clock at Knott's Berry Farm". 
You probably have seen it many times. But I know it as my 
Great-Grandfather's  legacy .

The Dreger Clock (named for its creator Andrew Dreger Sr.) 
first came to Knott's Berry Farm in 1953 after 
Andrew Dreger's death. It was enjoyed for over 50 years by 
the public, just as my Great Grandfather intended. 
But recently it was removed from 
public display at Knott's and stashed 
away in a warehouse.

The clock has since been purchased by 
the Buena Park Historical Society 
with the intent of restoring this 
interesting historical emblem of 
Buena Park and once again placing it 
where it can be enjoyed by the public.

We need your help to raise the money to recondition and restore the clock and place it in Buena Park's 
historical park along Beach Blvd.

For more information on the Dreger Clock project please visit www.DregerClock.org.

Glenn Frank
Great-Grandson of Andrew Dreger Sr.

Above:
Andrew Dreger
and his clock.

Left: As it
appeared in the
Knott’s Rose
Garden.

Far Left:
The Clock needs
to be saved.


